Stewardship Message
Stewards of God’s Extravagant Welcome: 

An MM, ONA, A2A, JP Church 

And if you greet only your brothers and sisters, what more are you doing than others? Do not even the Gentiles do the same? – Matthew 5:47 

If you use a UCC Desk Calendar and Plan Book, you’ll notice that every Sunday in October is a “special” Sunday: Neighbors in Need offering on World Communion Sunday, Access Sunday and Disabilities Awareness Week, Laity Sunday/Children’s Sabbath, and UCC Higher Education Sunday. Whew!

October Sundays remind us of the breadth of welcome in the United Church of Christ. Jesus modeled a wide welcome and expected his followers to go out into the world to greet others – to extend God’s welcome to all people. We are ambassadors, even stewards, of God’s unconditional, reconciling, welcoming love.
Most UCC congregations have embraced becoming a multicultural and multiracial, open and affirming, accessible to all, and just peace church. We train greeters and sensitize worshipers to be friendly and warm in welcoming visitors. If we are wise and faithful stewards, we take that welcome outside our doors where many still hunger to know the God who has welcomed us. How is your church extending God’s welcome out into the world?
A message from Stewards in the Household of God: a Resource for Holistic Year-round Stewardship available from United Church of Christ Resources.
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God is still speaking,
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This resource is a free service and is made possible by your gifts to Our Church's Wider Mission.
